
 
 
 
 Our reference: BVFOI/306/14 re Irene Dealey 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 Request 
 
You asked for the following information from the Treasury Solicitor’s Department (“the Department”):  
 
Can you please advise under the freedom of information act if the enclosed copy birth certificate is the same as 
the one you hold on file for the deceased, If it is not, can you please advise where the deceased was born and 
her date of birth and the name of her parents? 
 
Your request will be dealt with by the Bona Vacantia Division (“the Division”) under the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000. 
 
I have interpreted your request to mean that you require confirmation as to whether the birth certificate held on 
the Division’s file is a certified copy of the same entry on the register of births. 
 
The Division holds all the information that you have requested. 
 
I confirm that the birth certificate is a certified copy of the same entry. 
 
The Division holds no further information in relation to your request. 
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Information is available in large print, audiotape and Braille formats 
Please also visit our website: www.gov.uk 
 


